
Year 3 Newsletter 

This week, we have continued our new topic: 

‘Chocolate’. Our latest topic focuses upon 

the importance of a balanced diet as well as 

product development/research. 

This week we have been learning about …

In English, we have been creating our own 

twisted traditional tales. Throughout this week, 

we have focused on developing our 

understanding of the way in which speech is 

punctuated to allow us to include this within 

our new stories.  Fortune have enjoyed 

creating their own ‘twisted’ fairytales where 

key events and characters of traditional tales 

have been altered. 

In Maths, we have been solving a range of 

division and multiplication problems. Fortune 

have been focusing upon using known facts 

to help them solve trickier two digit 

multiplication and division problems. We have 

will be using these skills to help us when 

approaching the formal column method for 

multiplication next week.

In our afternoon topic sessions, Fortune have 

been learning all about the journey of a 

cocoa bean. We have learnt about where 

cocoa grows and the processes the bean 

goes through before arriving in stores all over 

the world. The class have used digital 

mapping and atlases to help them 

successfully locate different cocoa growing 

regions all around the world. 

Spellings 
To be tested on Thursday 18th January.

accident

said

address

answer

appear

arrive

believe

bicycle

breath

breath

How you can help at home. 

Home Learning this week.

Please can you ensure that you are 

reading regularly at home with your 

child. 

Homework

Project homework has been sent 

home this week. 

Times Tables 

Please can you ensure that you are 

practicing your 3 and 4 times tables 

this week for a quiz next week.

Reminders

Please remember P.E is on a 

Tuesday and Wednesday this term. 

Kits will be required on both days. 

Reading books need to be in school 

every day. Could you please check 

your child's clothing and ensure 

their name is clearly visible. 

Please remember to keep 

practicing the Young Voice’s songs!

Langley Park Primary Academy

Friday 19th January 2018 

Star of the week goes to…

Yvonne

For the exceptional effort she has made with her writing this term. 


